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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion over 
the next four years to deliver 190 new and upgraded 
schools to support communities across NSW. 
In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent on 
school maintenance over five years. This is the largest 
investment in public education infrastructure in the 
history of NSW.

Inner Sydney High School will provide 47 secondary 
teaching spaces across 14 storeys, and accommodate 
up to 1,200 students from Years 7 to 12. 

Progress Update

Major services diversions (stormwater, power, and 
sewage) have been completed in Prince Alfred Park 
and the footpath and turf have been reinstated. The 
new section of path has reopened to the public. 

Refurbishment works in the heritage buildings  
along Chalmers and Cleveland Streets are 
progressing in preparation for the school’s first  
Year 7 students in 2020.

The main tower construction is now at ground level. 
Formwork for the tower lift shaft is 10 metres above 
the ground and can be seen from a distance.

Upcoming activities

Upcoming activities include further heritage building 
refurbishment and advancement of the main tower.

Inner Sydney High School 
Project update� July 2019

� Artist impression of the Inner Sydney High School upgrade 

The beautiful vaulted timber ceiling in the main heritage 
building is being retained and restored
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Working hours

Standard site working hours are:

■■ 7.00am to 6.00pm - Monday to Friday

■■ 7.30am to 3.30pm - Saturdays

The exception will be necessary night works which 
will be notified ahead of time. No work takes place on 
Sundays or public holidays.

Inner Sydney High School also has its own website – 
https://innersydneyhighschool.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

Enrolments for Year 7 – day one, Term 1 in 2020 are 
being finalised.  For information, email the school – 
innersydneyhighschool@det.nsw.edu.au or call  
0448 710 536. 

The new school’s tower lift shaft is progressively rising from basement level
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